From: ri wiener [

Sent: 01 November 2019 14:46
To: Planning]
Subject: Comments on 2019/5192/

> Dear Sir\Madam

> We would like to lodge an objection to the felling of the trees at No. 15 Fitzjohns Ave as no
evidence by No.15 Fitzjohns Ave owners or managing agents has been provided to show that this
action will not result in heave to Fitzjohns Avenue as the affected trees are in extremely close
proximity to-itzjohns Avenue. One tree at least is located within 2 metrew

> If such a report is provided showing that the felling of the trees will not affect Fitzjohns
Avenue - we will withdraw the objection.

> Thank you

>
> Comments made by Ori Wiener

>
> Comment Type is Objection



